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The crime in our neighborhood has already increased dramatically due to the camping allowed all
over. Our children are at risk with this proposal. Our produce box has been stolen so many times that
I cancelled it. Vehicles broken into. Our parks are the one safe place in the neighborhood. Many of
my neighbors and myself neighbors feel like they have to leave Portland to get away from the mess
being caused by city camping and the crime it has brought with it.

Testimony is presented without formatting.



